
 

9th September 2019 

 
To: Parents of Pupils in Senior School 
 
Dear Parents,  

  
 Open Morning – Saturday 21st September 2019 

 
We are holding our next Open Morning on Saturday 21st September to welcome prospective parents and their 
children to look around our lovely school.  
 
The Autumn Term Open Morning is one of our main recruitment events and we like to show off not just our 
buildings, classrooms and teachers but also our fabulous pupils. We know they are our best advert! 
 
On Open Morning, the guides show our visitors around the school and talk about their experiences here.  
 
The event begins at 10.00am. They would be expected to arrive in school in full formal uniform, fifteen minutes 
before the start time and can be collected at 12.00pm.   
 
In order to assist with our advance planning, please indicate on the slip below whether your son/daughter is able 
to join us for the morning.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Mrs P Hutley 
Headmistress 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

 
 
 

 
Open Morning Saturday 21st September 2019 

 
Name of Tour Guide: ________________________________   Year Group: ___________ 
 
 
My son/daughter will be able to act as a tour guide for the Open Morning on Saturday 21st September.  
 
My child will: 
 
Be collected from school at 12.00pm    
 
Make their own way home                                             
  
 
Signed: __________________________________________   Date: __________________ 

 
Please return to Miss Hutley via your son/daughter’s form teacher by Friday 13th September 


